
From:  Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  10/15/2019 01:32:42 PM

To:  Eduardo Hermoso <eduardo.hermoso@lacity.org>

Subject:  Automatic reply: Question about vehicle queuing
 

Thanks for your email.  I am out of the office at a series of work meetings and the Cal Bike Summit in Los Angeles.  I will return to the
office on the aftenoon of Wednesday, October 16th. 
 
I will respond when I return, if not before.  
 
If you require immediate assistance please call my mobile or our front desk at ﴾213﴿ 261‐3050 for immediate assistance.  
 
Thank you,
Miguel Nunez
 
 
 


